
  
   

 

23 May 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Incoming Year 7 - BWS Tutor Groups and House Suppers June 2016 
 
Thank you for returning your acceptance forms and the remainder of the routine paperwork related to your 
son’s place in Year 7 at BWS.  We have now allocated all of the boys to one of the four tutor groups, taking 
into account parental wishes where this has been possible. 
 
Each of these tutor groups is, of course, a part of a House here at school, with the four houses being 
named after past Bishops of Salisbury – J=Jewell, M=Martival, O=Osmund and P=Poore.  Houses play an 
important part in school life, led by Heads of House and Senior Prefects and with House Prefects from the 
Sixth Form attached to each Year 7 and Year 8 group. 
 
We are once again organising a series of House Suppers here at school.  The suppers will offer the chance 
for you and your son to meet the House Prefects, the Head of House and Head Prefect, and each event will 
also be attended by staff from the Lower School Office.  In addition to enjoying a buffet supper, there will 
also be the chance to meet and chat with the other parents from your son’s form, and we will hear from the 
senior boys about House activities, life at BWS and what they are aiming to do in life beyond Bishop’s.  
 
There will be one supper (from 7.00pm - 9.00pm) arranged for each new tutor group, dates as follows: 
 
Tuesday 14 June 2016  7J 
Thursday  16 June 2016  7M 
Tuesday  21 June 2016  7O 
Thursday 23 June 2016  7P 
 
On each evening there will be a two-course finger buffet supper, together with a glass of wine/juice.  Tickets 
for the event will be £8 per adult and £4 per boy.  You will already have received details of our school 
payment system so please arrange to pay via www.scopay.com.  If you need a link code please email 
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk.  You will be able to see which tutor group your son has been allocated to when you 
log into Scopay.  Deadline for payment: 8 June 2016 
 
If you have any specific dietary requirements please email fl@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 
I do hope that you are able to join us on your evening and find out a lot more about the school and 
community that you and your son will be joining in September. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
S D Smallwood 
Head Master 
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